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May 21, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians:

This is a reminder that on Friday, June 1st, 2018 at 9:30 a.m. we will be holding our PTA Elections for the

2018-2019 school year.  This election will be held at our main location, 6581 Hylan Boulevard, 

Building #12.  Please call me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Michele Giacalone

Parent Coordinator

718-984-1526 ext. 1162

Email – mgiacalone2@schools.nyc.gov
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